
2nd February 2023

New 

Kind regards,

Deb Woolliams

Kia ora, Talofa, Mālō e lelei, Bula, Namaste, Kia orana, Hello.
Welcome back to 2023. It is great to see so many children back this week. We have a number of 

exciting events planned this term. Keep an eye on our website for the dates - www.tms.school.nz.

Stationery

Thank you to all those parents and caregivers 
who have purchased stationery for their children.

The stationery is available at the office.

Our school provides free lunches to all students. 
Please make sure you keep the office up to date 

with any dietary requirements.

Breakfast is also available in the school hall 
from 8:00am - 8:45am.

Our teachers are here to help. If you have any worries or concerns about your 
child's learning, please have a chat to their teacher. 

I am also available to chat at anytime about any issues or concerns.

Learning starts at 9:00am each day, please 
make sure your child is in class by this time.

School finishes at 3:00pm each day. 
Do not collect your child early from school  

as this will disrupt their learning time.

Please make sure you are here 
by 3:00pm to collect your child.

UNIFORMS

It is really important that our students are in 
the correct uniform. Our school uniform is:

Red polo shirt with school logo     
Blue fleece jersey with school logo          

Navy blue shorts or long pants

These can be purchased from The Clendon Warehouse. 

Te Matauranga has a toll free number 
0800 11 99 22 for you to ring at anytime.

 Please remember to let us know if your child 
is sick on any school day.

This term is 10 weeks long, finishing on 
Thursday 6th April.

School will be closed on 
Monday February 6th 

for Waitangi Day.

School	Organisation

Attached	is	a	 list	of	our	teachers	
and	their	classrooms	and	classroom	

levels	for	this	year.


